
   

 

 

7th Grade Family Welcome BBQ 

Tuesday-August 14, 2018 

1:30 – 3:30 p.m. 
 

 

 
Who: All 7th Graders and their Families (it’s FREE to all) 
 

What: BBQ, Music, and an opportunity to meet new 
friends, find classrooms and lockers! 

 
*Right after you register for classes in our cafeteria, join 

us for food and music in our “Quiet quad”. See friends 
and families from your elementary school and meet new 

ones  

 
**A special thank you to parent volunteers and our PTA 

for sponsoring this event! 
 

 
 


